
 

 

High Bank Junior, Infant and Nursery School 
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Headteacher: Sarah Tai  

 

 

Dear families,  

We would like to welcome you to our first Parent and Staff Consultation Evening on 

Wednesday 23rd October 2024. This will run from 2:30 – 7:00pm for classes Rigil & Canopus 

and from 3:30-7:00pm for all other classes. 

This year, all appointments will take place in the school hall. Appointments will be available 

to book via the following link from 1:00pm on Tuesday 8th October: SchoolCloud - High Bank 

Junior Infant & Nursery 

Please arrive no longer than ten minutes before your appointment time as waiting space will 

be limited. Each appointment is eight minutes long, so please do ensure you keep to time to 

avoid any lengthy delays. If you require a longer or further conversation with your child’s 

teacher, please make another appointment to meet them separately.  

Due to space constraints, we will be unable to provide any additional activities  but will have 

coffee and tea facilities available.  

We look forward to seeing you there to discuss your child’s progress so far this year.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

 

Sarah Tai  

Headteacher  
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